
Sunday Worship can now be found in our YouTube channel.

https://www.youtube.com/@FairwoodUMC
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UWF Annual Quilt, Bake & Craft Sale
October 5, 2025

Donations of baked goods & crafts
are welcome!

Proceeds will go to local 
women & children

experiencing homelessness

UWF Annual Quilt, Bake & Craft Sale!!!

Start thinking of what to bake, make or quilt for our annual UWF Quilt, Bake & 
Craft sale happening on October 5th .  Your generous donations will go to our 
missions benefitting local homeless women and children. 

Contact: Debbie M.

Thank you!!!
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Blackberries & grapes                   
are ripe for you to                        

pick and enjoy!

Stop by the playground.

Our blackberries & grapes are ripe and ready for everyone to pick and enjoy.  

Stop by the playground. 
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Women’s Book Club invites you to discuss
The Women by Kristin Hannah

• When: September 25th 
• Time:  7:00 pm
• Where: BH-2 or Zoom

More info: contact Kathy P.
or Donna S. for Zoom link

The women’s book club starts this month.  We meet 7:00 pm most every 4th

Thursday of each month, in-person at BH – 2  or online via zoom. 

This month we are going to discuss ideas in The Women by Kristin Hannah, on 
Thursday, Sept. 25. 

If you need more information, contact Kathy P.  Contact Donna S. for the Zoom link 
to join online.

Next books…

October 23rd: God's Hotel: A Doctor, a Hospital, and a Pilgrimage to the Heart of Medicine 
by Victoria Sweet

December 4th (1st Thursday): What the Wind Knows by Amy Harmon
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Children’s Creation Care - the 4th 
Sunday of the month this summer!

August 24, we will be picking blackberries and sharing berry ice cream 
sundaes. Outdoor exploring and games. 

Be sure to wear “OK to get dirty” clothes and shoes, and dress for the 
weather.  Siblings or adults are welcome, especially if they have wee ones. 

Garden Sharing Table for Flowers & Produce

Share and bring your flowers or produce from your garden to church! 

Place them on the table in the patio with a note saying who they are from. 

Greening will have table setup every Sunday through September or as long as folks 
are sharing. 
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Youth choir practices start TODAY, Sept. 14th. 
We meet Sundays,

11:15 – 11:50 a.m. in the choir room.
We plan to sing in church about once a month.
Contact: Bill or Lori at bill.mcewen@comcast.net

We are excited to start Youth Choir practices on Sunday, Sep. 14th after church in 
the choir room (11:15-11:50). 

All 5th – 12th grade youth are invited to join us each Sunday!  We enjoy singing 
some favorite songs and learning contemporary songs. We look forward to seeing 
some familiar faces and new faces as we start a new choir season.   

We sing in church about once a month and look forward to providing all the music 
at the afternoon Christmas Eve service. 

For more information contact Bill & Lori at bill.mcewen@comcast.net.
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